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The Board of Pharmacy has received notice of the following product safety alert: 

Description Lot # Exp Date NDC UPC 

EXACTAMED O/DSP 5ML 
AMB8105 1C 

B304N045P 02/18/2029 

17191008105 31719108105 
B302M338P 12/09/2028 
B301N070P 03/17/2029 
B301N017P 01/22/2029 

EXACTAMED O/DSP 5ML 
AMB8505 5C 

B302N077P 03/19/2029 
17191008505 31719108505 B301N049P 02/22/2029 

B301N023P 01/28/2029 

EXACTAMED O/DSP 5ML 
Baxter Code: H93884205 

B307N015P 
B303N042P 
B302M333P 
B301N056P 

Baxter is issuing a safety alert for the above items/lots due to the potential for volume of a 
10mL dispenser to be misinterpreted or not recognized based on the package labeling. This 
could result in medication errors. This safety alert is to the retail level. Affected product started 
shipping January 29, 2019. 

The Board of Pharmacy strongly encourages pharmacies to immediately review their quality 
assurance and recall policies and procedures to determine if any corrective action is required. 




